
  
SPECIAL CENSUS - you've seen the signs everywhere, first asking for 
workers and now letting you know that it is going on.  We still need 
more workers if you are interested.  

What the special census does is shows the increase in population in our 
city so we can receive more Road Use Tax Revenue (RUT).  RUT can be 
used for anything street related and will increase our proceeds by over 
$500,000 over the next 4 years.  What it also does is provide valuable 
economic data to our state to show how well we are doing or what 
areas we need to improve upon.  The Special Census worker is 
gathering data that is COMPLETELY CONFIDENTIAL.  They are in a 
building we leased for them and everything is kept under lock and 
key.  They will input that data into a large data base to show the 
economic climate of our city and area.  It also helps us know for 
planning purposes what the average household number is and the ages 
of those in the household.  The School and the City greatly benefit 
from all of the data gathered which is used for the planning for the 
future of the school district and city services. SO THANK YOU in 
advance for taking your time to get back to them and answer their 
questions!  THANK YOU for investing your time in your city!  Happy 
Thursday! 

  

 


